[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


Beachwood Breeze

     


   P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
November 2009
TOPIC: Aging Gracefully Without the Botox 

On Tuesday, November 17th at 7:30 p.m., we will hear tips on ways to stay fit and healthy as we age.  Do you want to feel fine at 40, fabulous at 50 and sensational at 60?  Come to the Beachwood Community Center for the humorous and educational presentation (IT IS FREE) and is sponsored through U.N.F.  We will learn how our metabolism, hormones, nutrition and physical fitness plays a critical part in how we feel and look.  So, bring your spouse, friends or carpool with a neighbor.  Everyone is invited to attend this informative session.  The is goal is to have at least 40 residents present.
Seniors vs. Crime -

Is a non-profit organization that has been in existence since 1989.  The mission is to prevent crime and fraud, mediate civil disputes and assist the Florida Attorney General with his mission through the work of Florida senior volunteers.  What began as a crime prevention program involving seniors in educating other seniors has evolved into a statewide program providing direct services to seniors who may have been victimized or otherwise taken advantage of by businesses or service providers.  Two offices are open in Jacksonville.  One location is at the Regency Mall in the Jax. Sheriff Substation 2 and one is Highland Mall office located on Dunn Avenue.  If you feel you’ve been cheated related to medical bills, contractor conflict, ID theft or investment fraud, contact their office for assistance.  The website is www.seniorsvscrime.com or call (904)721-6516.  Ms. Valerie Norton is the Manager.

TRUANTS SHOULD BE REPORTED
Have you noticed lately there have been a lot of truants (teenagers) walking through the neighborhood during school hours.  To report their absence from school, PLEASE call 630-0500 to notify the police department - you can remain anonymous. Take the time to call and help do your part to keep our streets safer.  The more reports received from Beachwood, the more officers will be assigned to patrol our streets.  Anyone can call 630-0500 – a simple phone call will make a difference.  Thank you.
PROPERTY FENCE EXTENDED
The fence surrounding the Beachwood Apartments has been extended to close off the entrance/exit at Beachwood and Starfish. This action was taken as a safety measure.  The Apartment management of the complex is working with JSO for certification through the Crime Free Multi-Housing Program.
**Thank you to the Beachwood Apts. Manager for assistance in printing this newsletter.
SEX OFFENDERS DATA

To check the locations of sex offenders near you,  just search the web site www.flsexoffender.net and then click on Offender Search.  
NEIGHBORHOODLINK HAS BEEN REDESIGNED

Check out the newly redesigned web site at www.neighborhoodlink.com then follow the steps

1) Find Your Neighborhood or Organization type 32246 in the box and click Search.
2) Scroll down to the list of Neighborhoods and click on Beachwood Civic Association.
3) Explore the updates and changes

4) On the right side of screen find Our Info to click on Newsletter (which is the Beachwood Breeze).
Remember you don’t have to pay any dues to attend the monthly meetings.  If you have any subject or issue you’d like to discuss concerning Beachwood, please come to the next scheduled meeting.

The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, Nov. 17th
at 7:30 pm at the Comm. Center.
Please join in. 












